NARLIDERE CAHİDE AHMET DALYANOĞLU ANATOLIAN HIGH SCHOOL 2018-2019 ACADEMIC YEAR SECOND TERM FIRST EXAM FOR 10^{TH} GRADES

Name:	Number:		Class:				
A: Complete the sentences using the phrases from the box. What should or shouldn't they do?							
(5.2=10 pts.)							
ask their teacher, be r	more careful, g	o out , ta	lk to her parents,	work so many hours			
1. Sophie is in serious to							
2. Greg has an exam t	omorrow	•••••	about it.				
_			with his friends	i.			
3. Mr. King always see							
4. Helen can't find her			at the office.				
			with her things.				
5. The kids find this lesson very difficult.				_			
			to explain it aga	in.			
B: A chef is teaching h	is students how	to make an	omelette: Follow	his orders. (1.8=8 pts.)			
sprinkle, break,	hutter stir/v	whisk cook	grate nour	add			
First , find a nice cle eggs lightly. Next , you m				owl and th	ne		
			• .	olack pepper into the mixtu	re.		
Now eggs gently into the warm pan. Finally, the cheese.							
Don't	. it too long. You	may	some cho	pped parsley over your			
omelette. Enjoy it!							
	Information table	and write SEI	NTENCES or QUESTI	ONS in PASSIVE form.(4.4=	16		
pts.)							
HOTEL INFORMATION							
Breakfast :		Newspa	pers -Telephone cal	lls:			
In Parrot's Restaura	nt 7.00-9:30 am	At the R	eception Desk				
Hot water		Hotel Ci	nema				
24 hours a day		Film eve	ry night at 10 pm				
1. When/ breakfast/ serve /?							

2	2. Newspapers/ sell /?						
3	3. Films / see (= watch) / at the Hotel Cinema						
4	I. Hot water/ supply / by the Hotel management						
D:	Fill in the blanks with the correct words below						
	back sb up , education , commun make the most of, on tip of my tongue,						
1	In many countries people alwaystradition.	to their elders. It's a good					
2	Finlandsystem has be the world for a few years.						
_	Where would you like to go for our nextIn our century we use many ways toeasier.	•					
6	 My brother always when I am in a trouble. He is my best friend. What was the name of that building? Errr, It is but I can't remember! Many tribes in South America became when they came into containing. 						
8	with Western illnesses. 3. We're only in Paris for a day, so let's	it.					
E: Co	omplete the sentences using the verbs g	given. Use the first conditional. (6.2=12					
1	If you to Australia ir warm clothes. (go, need)	June, yousome					
3 4 5	You if you If it tomorrow, we If he in bed today, he Weight if I weight if I	to the cinema. (rain, go) better tomorrow. (stay, feel) my diet. (not lose, stop)					
	(work, not have) Add TAG QUESTION to these sentences (6.2=12)						
	 Everybody wants to finish work,						
	3. She has never been late to work,?						

G: Reading: (*** Bolluk, bereket ve dogurganlık.)

One of the oldest festivals in the world is celebrated in some countries in Asia, like Turkey, Iran and Afghanistan. The festival is nearly 4,000 years old and it's called, **Nevruz, Novruz or Norooz.**



Norooz is celebrated in March to welcome the New Year. It lasts for thirteen days. On the first day, fires are lit and people jump over them to bring good luck in the New Year. For example in Iran, in every home a special table is prepared .Seven different things are put on the table to celebrate Norooz. The name of each thing must begin with the letter 's' in Persian. People put flowers, fruit, coins, candles, mirrors, and even goldfish on their table. Actually every item is a symbol of Fertility*, Abundance*, Wealth*, etc. There's a lot of eating and dancing during Nooruz. On the last day of the festival it's bad luck to stay inside your house, so everyone eats outside. A lot of people leave the cities and go to the country for a picnic.

G.I: Circle the correct option: (6.1=6 pts.)

- 1. The name of the festival is Norooz / 7 day- celebrations
- 2. It's celebrated in Asia/ Australia.
- 3. The festival is to say thank you for fire/ welcome the New Year.
- 4. The festival table has seven/thirteen things on it.
- 5. On the thirteenth day of Norooz, it's good/ bad luck to have a picnic outside.
- **6.** Norooz is celebrated in **just few / some** countries.

G. II: Answer them in passive form when possible. (5.4=20 pts.)

1.	What is done on the first day of the festival?
2.	When is it celebrated?
3.	How long does it last?
4.	What do people jump over on the first day?
5.	How many years ago nearly was it first celebrated?

Duration: 40' Successes!

Total: 100 pts. English Department.